
Thursday 24th November ~ Safeguarding  Twilight Inset for the staff.  Dance club will not  take place.

Friday 25th November ~ PTFA non-uniform Day.  Please donate the following items for the Christmas 
Market.  EYFS bring in chocolates, KS1 bring in sweets, KS2 to bring in a bottle.

Tuesday 29th November ~ Year 6 Waterpark Meeting at 15:30.

Friday 2nd December ~ PTFA Christmas Market & Christmas Carols. Children can come in Christmas 
Jumpers.  Fingers crossed for dry weather!  15:30-17:00.  Drawing Club will not take place.

Monday 5th December ~ Lower KS2 Fantastic Finish with Families invited to share in their learning from 
14:30.

Friday 9th December ~ Christmas Dinner in school ~ Christmas Jumpers can be worn again.

Week Beginning the 12th December ~ EYFS & KS1 Christmas Productions. There will be tickets made 
available for these on school cloud from the 1st December.  Due to fire regulations limiting the 
occupancy for our school hall we ask that you request no more than 4 tickets for your child.
12th December 14:30 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings Christmas Play
13th December 09:30 & 14:30 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings Christmas Play
14th December 14:00 ~ KS1 Christmas Play

15th December 09:30 & 14:00 ~ KS1 Christmas Play

Friday 16th December ~ Ducklings Christmas Party.

Friday 16th December ~ Break up for Christmas.

Fleetwood Town Holiday Club ~ 19th December – 22nd December 

Back to school on Tuesday 3rd January 2023.

KEY DATES:

Issue 299 Week Ending Friday 18th November 



Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school. 

Susan McGrath  |  Headteacher  |  head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 

Stacey Clark  |  Deputy Headteacher  |  s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk

It was lovely to see so many 
of our children attending the 
Remembrance Service in 
Poulton on Sunday.  Well 
done to those parading in 
uniform as well as our Heads 
and Deputies for presenting a 
wreath from school.

Fleetwood Town would like 
to provide an additional 
holiday club this Christmas 
due to school’s breaking up 
a week ahead of Christmas 
Day.  Being a Community 
Primary School, we believe 
in using our facilities to 
support our local 
community. This additional 
club will run for the first 4 
days of the break. 

It has been a busy week with lots of activities taking place outside of 
the usual learning.  Bikeability, for half of the Year 6 pupils, began this 
week with the remaining half booked in to complete next week.

Our dancers performed brilliantly at The Winter Gardens on Tuesday. 
These events always prove to be challenging in more ways than one –
the length of the day, performing in front of a live audience in a 
strange environment.  The children as always, made us very proud.  
Thank you to the efforts also of the staff (Mrs Danyadi-Elliot, Miss 
Clarkson and Miss Savage) that have made this experience possible.

It has been interfaith week and so our children have been listening to 
stories from five different faiths to help broaden their understanding 
of diversity and of others’ values and beliefs.



Christmas Market – 2nd December 15:30-17:00
The children will start the market with singing which 
hopefully will take place outside.

This will mean it’s going to be a slightly longer school 
day. You will be able to collect your child after this has 
taken place but ideally we would love you to stay to 
browse our market and enjoy some mulled wine and a 
mince pie with us.

If the weather is like last year (when the heavens literally 
opened at the start!) we will plan for each phase to sing 
in the hall to then be led out of their normal exit at a 
slightly later than normal finishing time of 15:50 for safe 
collection.  (If you need to collect at the normal time
please let the office know).

If the weather is kind, all stalls other than those run by 
classes will be housed outside but if not they will be in 
our hall and in Robins’ Class.

The class stalls will be in our open plan space where 
entrance into school will be in through our hall and out 
through Robins’ class. 

We have a disabled toilet(beside the hall) for public adult 
use and the toilets sited on our main corridor will be 
available for the children to use.   

If your child is in our Afterschool Club do not worry - The 
staff of Late Larks will supervise trips to the market and 
will then use The Wing for this evening.

Any extra-curricular clubs will not take place on the 2nd

December.



Jayden from Brown Ducklings, Holly H from 
Yellow Ducklings, Alfie W from Robins, Lenny 
from Parrots, Theo from Herons, Eva S from 
Kestrels, Emily H from Owls, Blake from Doves,  
Lola-Rose from Hawks, Tahlia  from Falcons 
and Ihor from Eagles.  Well done everyone!

We would really appreciate 
the loan of Christmas Lanterns 
for our Christmas Market.  


